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U.&Depar’rmenr Texas Division
of fansportation

Federal Highway September 7, 2018

Administration

Mr. Michael Morris, P.E.

Director of Transportation

North Central Texas Council of Governments
P.O.Box 5888

Arlington, Texas 76005-5888

Dear Director Morris:

REFERENCE ITEM 3.7.1

RTC Handou
September 13 2018

300 E. 8t Street, Rm 826
Austin, TX 78701

(Tel) 512-536-5900

(Fax) 512-536-5990
www.thwa.dot.gov/txdiv

In Reply Refer To:
HDA-TX

Thank you for your letter of August 20 regarding pursuit of an administrative resolution to your US 75
proposal and the next steps to achieve approval of concept. We are working with our Headquarters office
to identify appropriate staff and available dates and will be in contact with you and your staff to arrange

for such a meeting.

If you have questions, please contact Jose Campos (512) 536 5932 or Mike Leary (512) 536-5940.

incerely,

Achille Alonz
Division Administrator

Cc: Jose Campos, FHWA
Barbara Maley, FHWA

Donald Davidson, Office of US Representative Sam Johnson
Ryan Ethington, Office of US Representative Peter Sessions

MO Bur, P.E., Dallas District Engineer, Texas Department of Transportatlon
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